
 

Feel free to read this aloud: 

Dear teachers and students 
 
Welcome to the Glyptotek! 
Please help protect our irreplaceable sculptures and paintings. They are not locked 
away behind glass but are on open display, so everyone can see them. You can help 
preserve them. You can also help other visitors enjoy their experience by being 
considerate. Please keep this is mind: 

        
 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great visit! 
 

Even the slightest touch can 
damage the surface of a 
sculpture. Please keep a safe 
distance. 

The pedestals can 
topple. Do not touch! 

The halls have an 
echo. Speak softly 
and don’t run. 

A line on an artwork can never be 
completely erased. Only use pencils 
when writing and drawing, and put 
them away as soon as you’re done. 
Writing implements are not allowed in the painting 
galleries and in special exhibitions. Teachers and 
adults are responsible for students using their pencils 
safely! 

Walk together in a group. 
No more than 30 people in 
any one group. 

Eating and drinking is only allowed at the 
tables in the cloakroom. 


